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Good day Oregon legislators. I'm writing to oppose this bill as Oregon is not being 

finally responsible at this time and wasting our hard earned tax dollars.You have no 

problem taking said to spend on frivolous bills that will be constitutionally challenged. 

Please start focusing more on what all of Oregon needs and not what Portland wants.  


